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Thomas Wilkinson was quoted in an article published by Law360, "Pa. Bar Leaders Aren't Giving Up

On Drafting Anti-Bias Rule." "The ultimate goal is to have a strong anti-discrimination rule that

addresses the problems in the profession and provides some avenue for discipline when serious

misconduct occurs," Thomas told Law360. "Everyone has free speech rights, but they don't extend to

direct harassment of people on the basis of their race or sex or religion or other characteristics

protected under the law."

To read the full article, click here.
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